
Important Update: Changes to Your 

Newsletter Subscription 

Dear [Subscriber's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of recent changes to your 

newsletter subscription with us. 

As of [Effective Date], the following changes will take place: 

• New frequency: [e.g., Weekly, Monthly] 

• Content updates: [e.g., Topics to be covered, New format, etc.] 

• Subscription cost: [e.g., Free, Paid, etc.] 

If you would like to modify your subscription preferences, please click the link below: 

Update My Preferences 

Thank you for being a valued subscriber. We appreciate your support and look forward to 

keeping you informed! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 

%5bSubscription%20Preferences%20URL%5d

